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February 26, 2025

Dear Legacy Learning Academy Parents:

Re:	Policy Update – Closures & Tuition

We hope this letter finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important policy update effective February 24, 2025.

Inclement Weather Policy - At Legacy Learning Academy, the safety of our students, families, and staff is our top priority. In the event of inclement weather, our school may delay opening, close early, or remain closed for the day based on local weather conditions, emergency declarations, and the safety of our school community.

Closures and Delays - Decisions regarding closures or delays will be communicated via email, text alerts, phone calls and/or school website at our earliest convenience.  If the school must close early due to worsening weather conditions, parents/guardians will be notified as soon as possible, and we ask that arrangements be made to pick up students promptly.

Tuition Responsibility - Tuition payments are based on enrollment, not attendance. Because a student’s spot is reserved, and staff must still be paid, tuition will not be refunded or credited due to weather-related closures.  Our financial obligations, including staff salaries and facility costs, remain fixed, and we appreciate your understanding and partnership in ensuring the continued operation of our school.

We deeply appreciate your understanding and ongoing support in keeping our program sustainable. This policy ensures that we can continue providing the high-quality care and educational experience your children deserve.  If you have any questions or concerns regarding this update, please do not hesitate to reach out to our administration team.  Thank you for being a valued part of the Legacy Learning Academy family.

Sincerely,



Ms. Bethany Britt					Dr. Kelvin E. Turner
Director						President
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